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CPZ ARCHITECTS, INC. 
4316 WEST BROWARD BOULEVARD, PLANTATION, FLORIDA 33317 

(954) 792-8525 
AA #26000685                              WWW.CPZARCHITECTS.COM 

“Designing Quality Architecture that Builds Lasting Relationships”   

February 1, 2022 

       

Port St. Lucie Purchasing Department  

Attn.:  Mr. Jason Bezak 

121 S.W. Port St. Lucie Blvd. Bldg. A 

Port St. Lucie, FL 34984 

 

RE: Proposal for Limited Site Investigation Services 

     

Dear Mr. Jason Bezak: 

 

The City of Port St Lucie has requested our office to prepare a proposal to assist with the coordination and review of 

Limited Site Investigations outlined by the attached proposal from Terracon.  These services are in association with 

the project to redevelop the existing Public Works facility located at 450 SW Thornhill Boulevard, Port St. Lucie, FL. 

 

SCOPE OF SERVICES 

Conduct a Limited Site Investigation (LSI) at the above-referenced site. The purpose of this LSI is to assess for 

potential impacts associated with recognized environmental conditions (RECs) and/or site concerns identified in 

Limited Site Investigation Findings Report dated January 30, 2022.   

 

COMPENSATION 

Compensation for architectural and engineering services shall be on a stipulated basis. See attached spreadsheet. 

 

 Architectural Services       $2,250 

 Environmental Testing (Terracon)      $17,900 

    

   TOTAL FEE       $20,150 

 

1. Reimbursable Expenses 

a. Reproductions and Prints 

b. Fees paid to municipalities. 

 

2.  Additional Services not included in the estimate above:  

a. Permitting and additional information required by governing authorities not outlined above. 

b. Attendance at Community Meetings and Public Hearings, except as outlined above. 

 

3. Compensation for additional architectural/engineering Services shall be computed on a per hour basis as follows:  

a. Principal Architect   $200 

b. Project Manager   $170 

c. Architectural Associate  $110 

d. Administrative Support  $  80 

 

We thank you for the opportunity to offer you these services. If this proposal meets with your approval, please sign 

this letter, and return to my attention. If you have any questions, please contact me at 954-792-8525.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Chris P. Zimmerman, AIA 

President, CPZ Architects, Inc. 
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